
Headteacher: Ms T Oakley Cuckoo Lane
Deputy Headteacher:   Mr T Hadfield Ashford, Kent

TN23 5DA

Email: bgpoffice@swale.at Tel: 01233 621989

“It’s Good To Be G.R.E.E.N.  It’s Great to be B.E.A.V.E.R  G.R.E.E.N.”

3rd March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the start of Term 4.  We hope that Spring is going to spring into action soon so we
can enjoy some warmer weather.  All the children really enjoyed World Book Day yesterday and
everyone loved relaxing in their pyjamas for the day.  Thank you to all the parents who attended
the coffee morning this week - keep an eye out for information about the next one.  Remember if
you have any concerns at all about your child / ren, please talk to your class teacher who will be
able to point you in the right direction for the support needed.

Safety tips

This term we have been thinking about safe and unsafe situations both in the community and at
home, for example what dangers do we find in the kitchen and what can we do to ensure that we
are all safe at all times.  We will continue to look at different situations over this term.  If you could
also discuss these different situations with your child, that would support them to fully understand
the dangers that are presented to us each and every day.

Attendance

Please ensure that your child is on time for school.  The school day starts at 08.40 and children
should be in their classroom ready for learning at this time.  Being persistently late can affect
your child’s academic progress and their well being.
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Upcoming events

● British Science Week - 13th March 2023
● Easter Egg Hunt to be arranged for the end of Term 4
● Red Nose Day - Friday 17th March - don’t forget to wear red!
● Parents evenings will take place on Tuesday 28th and Thursday 30th March
● Last Day of term 4 - Friday 31st March

Move ‘n’ Groove

Thank you to all the parents who join in with Move ‘n’ Groove on a Friday.  May I remind you that
you should arrive at school at 14.55 for Move ‘n’ Groove.   If you do not wish to join in with Move
‘n’ Groove, you should not arrive at school until normal collection time of 15.15.  You WILL NOT
be allowed to take your children home early.

Reminders

● The school day starts at 8:40 and finishes at 3:15
● Reminder PE Kits must be in school all of the time (correct kit is a plain

house colour t-shirt & green shorts, black tracksuit bottoms are permitted for
outside PE and plimsolls or trainers).

● If your child wears earrings they should only be studs - any kind of hoops can present a
health risk to your child.

● Please remember to download the Weduc App - this is the main way we communicate with
parents and you may miss out on information if you do not have it downloaded

● Term dates for next year will be sent out to you - please note there will be a two week half
term in October - which means we will return to school earlier than we usually do.

Yours sincerely

Ms T Oakley
Headteacher


